
P-03-240 Road safety on the A40 in Llanddewi Velfrey – 

Correspondence form the petitioner to the Clerking team, 

10.09.2013 

 
Dear Ms Giddins 
Please accept my apologies for not replying as I have been away from home dealing with a family illness 
and have not kept up with correspondence. I had circulated the Minister's letter  to members of the 
Community Council for their views. They have asked me to say that  they are pleased  with any initiative 
that moves forward the plans to build the by-pass around Llanddewi Velfrey and agree that the sooner 
that is done the better.  
  

No mention in the letter from Ms Hart was made of the improvements to speed limit signage on the 

existing A40 that had been promised before November 2013. Nor has any mention been made of the 
improvements to safety on the pavements and crossing detailed in our original petition.  
  
I would be grateful if you could pass our reponse to the Petitions Committee prior to their next meeting. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Lynda Hill 
Clerk to Llanddewi Velfrey Community Council 
 


